
    Triton Regional School District 
 R e s p e c t ,  I n t e g r i t y ,  a n d  E x c e l l e n c e  f o r  A l l  

 

The Triton Regional School Committee 

invites you to: 
 

A Forum on  

Regional School Finance 
 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2018 

6:30 PM 

TRITON HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 
 

The Triton Regional School Committee welcomes you to a discussion on the recent 

report by State Auditor Suzanne Bump titled “Supporting Student and Community 

Success: Updating the Structure and Finance of Massachusetts Regional School 

Districts.” The format will include a discussion with our State Officials about the 

reported findings, possible solutions to the issues raised, and an opportunity for 

questions from our local regional school constituents. Members of our other local 

regional School Committees and Town Officials from Pentucket, Masconomet, 

Hamilton-Wenham, and Manchester-Essex districts have also been invited to attend. 

 

State Officials Participating in the Forum: 

 Auditor Suzanne Bump, Massachusetts State Auditor 

 Senator Bruce Tarr, First Essex & Middlesex Districts 

 Senator Kathleen O’Connor Ives, First Essex District 

 Representative Brad Hill, Fourth Essex District 

 Representative Lenny Mirra, Second Essex District  

 Representative James Kelcourse, First Essex District 


